
Voter Registration - Tuesday, March 29 3 - 7 p.m. 

Budget Information & Meet the Candidates Tuesday, March 29 at 5:30 p.m. 

Budget Referendum & Trustee Election Tuesday, April 5, 10 a.m. - 9 p.m. 

* Trustee election for one full term of five years 
 

2022-2023  BUDGET PROPOSAL  

Total Budgeted Amount        $ 4,183,000 

REVENUES 

 Property Tax                $ 4,047,647 

Other Revenue          $ 135,353 

Total Revenues          $ 4,183,000 

Dollar Change in Annual Tax Levy (based on average $40,000 assessed valuation) $ 0  

Tax Levy Increase below NYS Limit           0%  

EXPENDITURES 

 Salaries and Employee Benefits       $ 2,807,600 

Library Materials and Programs        $ 556,000 

Operation and Maintenance of Buildings      $ 233,800 

Other Expenses  
(supplies, communications, internet, printing, postage, professional fees, etc.)  $ 245,600 

Transfer to Capital Projects Fund       $ 340,000  

Total Budget          $ 4,183,000 

*To run for trustee you must be a resident of the East Islip School District and must be nominated by petition, which 
shall be directed to the Clerk of the School District. 

A Message from the Board of Trustees: Back in December of 2001 the community approved an $8.25 million 
proposition to expand and renovate the one story library building built in 1967. This March, the library will be making 
our last payment to pay off the serial bond that allowed us to complete this beautiful facility. While a lot has changed 
over these many years, our dedication to serving you in a fiscally conservative way has remained constant. As we have 
done for the last couple of years, this proposed budget is not anticipated to increase your taxes. The overall budget for 
the library is actually being reduced by $170,000, while we also put aside monies for two aging roofs, an outdated 
heating and air conditioning system, etc. It is our intention to continue to maintain this amazing facility while, at the 
same time, not raise community members’ taxes for years to come. Please vote on Tuesday, April 5th, and help us 
continue our tradition of excellence in library services. Your participation does matter! 

Board of Trustees Vacancy  
For this budget vote / election there will be an open seat on the Library’s Board of Trustees. The opening is for a  
five-year term commencing July 1, 2022. If you are interested in running for this seat, petitions are due at the library on 
or before Monday, March 7th.  
For more information, please contact our Library Director, Guy Edwards, at (631) 581- 9200 ext. 7 


